From: Karen Jenkins
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 5:00 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] EL18-026

As the public meeting in Avon gave me only 4 minutes to speak | was not able to read my complete statement.

Important to note is the Chairman Fiegen was distracted with the environmental fan issues she did not hear my
statement.

As a courtesy to her and myself, please bring this attached statement to her attention.

Respectfuly,
Karen Jenkins





